
Notice of Completion of the Audit of Accounts 2022/23 

Notice of Public Rights 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
Regulations 2015, that the Statutory Audit of the Worthing Borough Council Accounts for the 
year ending 31st March 2023 has now been completed. 

The Audit has been concluded in accordance with the Local Audit and Accountability Act 

2014. 

The rights conferred on local government electors by Section 25 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014 (LAAA 2014) are to: 

a) inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts prepared by the authority; 

b) inspect and make copies of any report, other than an immediate report, made to the body by 
the auditors; 

c) requires copies of any such statement or report to be supplied to the elector on payment of 
a reasonable sum for each copy; 

d) inspect any document prepared by the authority or available to it as set out in subsection 1 
Section 25 of the LAAA 2014 at all reasonable times. 

The statement of accounts is available for inspection by any local government elector for the 
Adur District area at the Council’s offices at Worthing Town Hall, Chapel Road, Worthing, West 
Sussex BN11 1HA between the hours of 9.00 am and 4.00 pm Monday to Friday. 

The Statement of Accounts is available on the Council’s website: 
https://www.adur-worthing.gov.uk/about-the-councils/finance/statement-of-accounts/ 

Dated: 28 November 2024 

Emma Thomas 
Chief Financial Officer 
Worthing Borough Council 
Worthing Town Hall 
Chapel Road, Worthing 
West Sussex, BN11 1HA 
e-mail:  financial.services@adur-worthing.gov.uk 
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